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August 22, 2024 

The Honorable Jeff Duncan 

3rd District of South Carolina 

2229 Rayburn HOB 

Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Representative Duncan, 

On behalf of AMAC Action, the advocacy arm of the Association of Mature American Citizens, 

with over 2.2 million members across the country, I am writing to express our strong support 

for your bill, H.R. 779, the No Social Security for Illegal Aliens Act of 2023. 

Our members are deeply concerned about the preservation and integrity of Social Security, a 

program that millions of Americans, particularly our seniors, depend on for their financial 

security and well-being. The intent of Social Security has always been to provide benefits to 

those who have worked, contributed to the system, and are lawfully residing in the United 

States. Your commonsense legislation ensures that Social Security benefits will remain exclusive 

to eligible American citizens and lawful residents. 

Your leadership in introducing this bill reflects a commitment to upholding the rule of law and 

protecting the financial future of our nation’s seniors. AMAC Action stands firmly with you in 

this effort and appreciates your dedication to addressing the concerns of mature Americans. 

We believe that H.R. 779 is not only a matter of financial responsibility but also one of fairness 

and justice. 

Thank you for your continued advocacy on behalf of American seniors and for your work in 

promoting legislation that aligns with the values and priorities of our members. AMAC Action 

looks forward to working with you to advance H.R. 779 and other initiatives that keep Social 

Security strong for current and future generations.  

Sincerely, 

Bob Carlstrom 

President 

AMAC Action 

Click here to see the bill

https://www.congress.gov/bill/118th-congress/house-bill/779?q=%7B%22search%22%3A%22h.r.+779%22%7D&s=1&r=4

